ADMISSIONS INTO MBBS AND BDS COURSES UNDER COMPETENT

AUTHORITY (CONENOR) QUOTA FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-25

NOTICE TO THE CANDIDATES

The candidates applied for admission into MBBS and BDS Courses under the
Competent Authority (Convenor) Quota for the academic year 2024-25 are hereby
informed that during verification, it is noticed that certain documents which were
uploaded by the candidates are not visible / not clear. Certain candidates whose
certificate(s) could not be opened were sent SMS and email messages as follows,

duly informing to again reupload the required certificate(s).

| SMS sent

Dear Candidate,
A few certificates are not visible/not clear. Please check your registered
eMail for detailed information and re-upload the required documents |
immediately.”

Email message (Customized Emails)

Dear Candidates,
Below certificates are not visible/not clear. Please re-upload the same
immediately to proceed with the verification and further counseling
process.

In view of the above, the candidates concerned are informed to upload the
relevant documents, if any as per the communication received, immediately so as to

complete the verification process.

Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

Contact Numbers for Technical Support: 9000780707, 8008250842
9391805239, 8978780501,7997710168

DATED : 27.08.2024 (DR. V. RADHIKA R%
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